
 
Lady Slugger Suzy Steinmann is ready to “slug” the ball at a recent game. Umpire 

Tom Erpelding looks on. (Photo by Larry Wolfe) 
 

March 2023 
LADY SLUGGERS’ SEASON ENDS MARCH 1ST 

By Larry Wolfe 
 

Our Lady Sluggers softball squad wrap up their 2023 season with a doubleheader 
versus Roadhaven at the Field of Dreams on March 1st. The first game begins at 
noon, followed by game two after a brief intermission. Come by the field and 
cheer on our ladies! It’s your last opportunity to see the Sluggers in action till next 
year!  
 
For additional information about the team and to see this season’s results, go to 
the Ladies Page on our website, www.sunlakessoftball.com.  
 

 
 


